
 

 

   

  

 

         P7 Delamont Residential                  
 

The P7s embarked on their trip to Delamont 

before the mid-term break. They had a fabulous 

time despite the cold weather.  

The children took on enormous challenges with a 

brave face as they canoed, took part in an 

adventure walk and even jumping into the freezing 

water. As always the children were fantastic, 

fearless and loved all the challenges they faced. 

They worked well together in their groups and 

have made memories for life! 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Cancer Focus Visit! 
Last week we had a 

fantastic visit from Leon, 

who works for Cancer 

Focus. He taught us all 

about the importance of 

a healthy lifestyle. He 

gave us lots of information and tips on how we can 

promote a healthy lifestyle. This was a fun and 

important visit. Thank you Leon! 
 

 
 

 

     Handball Champion visits SJB 
We had a very 

special visitor to 

our school this 

month. Aisling 

Reilly, two-time 

Handball World 

Champion, visited 

the school for the 

opening of our new 

handball walls. Aisling answered questions from the 

children and participated in some games and 

activities with some of our young players. This was a 

wonderful way to introduce our fantastic new walls 

to the school. 

Hopefully our young 

players will follow in 

Aisling’s footsteps! A 

special thank you to 

Paddy Devine & the 

sponsors, CM 

Precision Components 

and Coopers Pharmacy, for helping make this 

happen.  
 

Here are some of our 

young talented handball 

players that have been 

representing the school! 

 

 

 

Looking sharp P7s! 
A massive thank 

you to MFC Sports 

for our final year 

half-zips. The 

children were so 

excited to finally 

get to wear them 

and they all look 

fantastic!  
 
 



Spreading the Love 

Before the mid-term break the 

children participated in our Red Day, 

in honour of Valentine’s Day. The children came to 

school in some beautiful red clothes and enjoyed a 

special Love song singing session! 

 

 

 

Our Fantastic Footballers 
    Our football team, coached by Mr McGreevy, 

have been playing superbly over the past few 

months. They were Runners-Up in the Belfast 

Schools’ 5-a-side tournament & have reached 

another final to be played in the weeks to come. 

Well done, boys!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

SAG Credit Union Quiz 
The annual SAG 

Credit union quiz 

took place this 

month for our two P6 

classes.  The 

children had a great 

time working 

together. Well done 

to the winning team 

who went through to the next round and 

represented the school at the regional finals in Park 

Avenue Hotel yesterday. 
 

Dairy Council Visit 
Our P5s had a visit from the Dairy Council this 

month.  They learnt the importance of dairy in the 

diet and what it is meant by having a healthy 

balanced lifestyle. It was an informative and fun-

filled session. Thank you to Luke and Majella for 

coming.  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
5th March – World Book Day 

12th March – Green Day 

13th March- Confirmation 

16th/17th March – School closed for 

St Patrick’s Day 

2nd April – First Confession 

8th April – School Easter Mass 

9th April – Half Day 

School finishes on Thursday 9th 

April @11am for Easter. 

10th– 19th April – Easter Holidays 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  


